
 

 

 

Did You Know that the Board will select a painting contractor on May15th to paint our 
buildings? The Board meeting will be on Zoom at 10:00am. More information to come at a later 
date.  Stay tuned!! 

Did You Know that the Mailroom floor looks beautiful?  The resurfacing colors match the new 
color choices for the buildings.  Many THANKS to Karen Gableson for all the work she has 
done to get this project completed.  Karen was so determined to make sure the resurfacing wasn’t 
walked on she sat by the Mailroom for half a day monitoring the entry way to the mailroom.  
And additional thanks to her husband Al for sitting with her and bringing her lunch. 

Did You Know that the interior fountains are being refurbished and painted?  Unfortunately, the 
water has to stay off but in the fall we will get your opinion on how we should decorate them.  
Thanks to Gordon Kath, Harold Enslen, Bob Adams and Jim Fitch as they worked very hard on 
accomplishing this. 

Did You Know that Becky and Patricia your social committee chairpersons are quite busy 
planning their summer events?  In May there is Ladies Day and Taco Salad night!!  Keep a close 
eye on the calendar for upcoming fun events.   

Did You Know that La Solana currently has an ad in The Grand Lifestyle magazine?  It’s 
something to check out. It’s impressive to see La Solana in the magazine, see page 19. A huge 
Thank You goes out to Karen and Al Gableson for the amazing job they accomplished of having  
La Solana being recognized as part of The Grand.   

Did You Know that there are many new owners at La Solana?  As you see these new owners 
please give them a BIG La Solana welcome to the community.   

Did You Know that there are 4 concrete benches in Building 1 and 6 concrete benches in 
Building 2?  These concrete benches will soon find a new home around the community.  Keep an 
eye out of their new locations.   



Did You Know that the grounds have been looking quite clean?  A HUGE Thank You to all of 
you pet owners for picking up after your pet!!   

Did You Know that contractors are not allowed to use the building faucets?  Recently 
contractors were seen cleaning their paint brushes inside the corridor and leaving paint running 
onto the rocks.  If you are having any painting or dry wall done, inform your contractors to clean 
their brushes and tools at their shop.  Thank you! 

Did You Know that you need to designate a Local Contact?  All owners are required to have a 
Local Contact person who has access to your condo.  Please check with the office to see what 
you have on file.   

Did You Know that this is time to check your screens?  This is a great time to walk around and 
check all your screens for tears and holes.  If you see any please take them down and have them 
fixed.  When the buildings get painted let’s make the buildings look great by having screens 
repaired.   

Did You Know that Maricopa County requires a 4 (four) foot clearance around the pool?  Do 
not place lounges, chairs, or any other object within the 4 (four) feet of the pool!!!  That 4-four 
walkway needs to always be clear to allow people to walk safely around the pool.  Check page 9 
of the Rules and Regulations if you have any questions! 

 

 

That’s all for now, look for the next “DID YOU KNOW”! 

 

 



  


